
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
     Tuesday, 30th April, 2019.  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please read the following note carefully: 
 

 We have just received confirmation that our school will be closed on Thursday, 
23rd May as it is being used as a Polling Station for the European 
Parlimentary Elections. Pupils are expected to return to school on Friday, 24th  
May, at the usual time.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 
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